
3. POLICE WARD REPORT 

 
The Committee considered a report (copies of which had been circulated) 
by PCs Peter Robertson and Andrew Murray which provided an update 
on performance, activities and issues across the ward for the period 
November 2019 to January 2020.  The report was presented by Sergeant 
Wells.  

 Sergeant Wells explained that ward performance figures continued to be 
unavailable in reports as there was no partnership analyst in post.  The 
Lead Officer assured members that dialogue was ongoing with 
Superintendent MacInnes regarding the difficulties being experienced 
within Police Scotland to recruit analysts nationally and assured members 
that the council was keen to sign a new contract for an analyst at the 
earliest opportunity. 

 The Committee was invited to note the report. 

 Decision 

 To note the terms of the report. 
 


